
July 15, 2024 

Ms. Antonia Dunston, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC  27699-4300 

RE:  Docket No. G-100, Sub 24A 

Dear Ms. Dunston: 
Enclosed please find the May 2024 G-100, Sub 24A for Frontier Natural Gas 
Company.  These reports are being filed as required by Order of the Commission 
dated February 3, 1981, in the above referenced docket.   

Sincerely, 

Frontier Natural Gas Company 

110 PGW Drive ∙ Elkin, NC 28621 ∙ Ph:  336-526-2690 ∙ Fax:  336-526-9940 


